
School meals will no longer be free
through the USDA to all students

this school year. 
We are asking all UCS families to fill
out the Application for Educational
Benefits to qualify for free meals,

athletic discounts, grocery benefits
and more:

https://utica.familyportal.cloud/

Don't miss out on
popcorn chicken day!
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